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Form 6a- Rubrics for Proposal Defense 

RESEARCH RUBRICS FOR PROPOSAL DEFENSE 

Title of the Study:  ___________________________________________________________ 

ORAL PRESENTATION 

 Presenter 1:___________________________ 

 Presenter 2:___________________________ 

 Presenter 3:___________________________ 

 Presenter 4:___________________________ 

 Presenter 5:___________________________ 

Indicators 
Highest 
Score/ 
Rating 

1 2 3 4 

 
5 

Delivery:   Does the presenter’s voice, poise 
and eye contact make a favorable impression? 
Does the speaker have a clear delivery?   
(Presenters may use notes but should not read 
from them.)     

20     

 

Organization:   Does the presentation have a 
logical organization? Are the proposals sound 
and relevant?  Does the speaker make clear 
explanations of their specific part in the 
proposal?   
 

20     

 

Visual Aid/Instructional Technology:   Has the 
presenter used appropriate visual aid?  
Powerpoint   presentation design has not 
watered down the content of the presentation. 
The presenter is not only reading the content. 
 

10     

 

Familiarity and mastery of the subject:   Does 
the presenter demonstrate knowledge of the 
subject?  Did the presenter answer the 
questions fully            and clearly? Is the 
presenter persuasive enough to convince the 
audience?  
 

20     

 

 Preparedness and Appropriateness:  Is the 
presenter able to focus and consistently show 
confidence during presentation? Is he or she 
obviously well-prepared of his or her task? 
 

10     

 

TOTAL 80      

 

Signature:  

__________________________ 

             Name of Panelist  

 

Noted by: ____________________________ 

                                                                                                                                   Research Teacher 


